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The Virginia Police Department is currently seeking employment for the position of:  

Certified Part Time Patrolman 

 

Job Duties: You must be proactive and have excellent communication skills. You must maintain a good 

standing with neighboring departments because although you will be patrolling by yourself, VPD works closely 

with neighboring agencies and in times of need you will be requested to assist. You will be required to attend 

annual training to stay in compliance with all training requirements set forth by the Illinois Law Enforcement 

Training and Standards Board. As a part time patrolman you will be required to work a minimum of Two 8 hour 

shifts per month. You will be required to maintain professionalism and integrity at all times. You must have 

completed the ILETSB Part time Training Academy (At this time are not currently looking for someone who will 

need to be sent to the Training Academy) 

Pay:  $17 - $19 per hour. Starting wage will depend on experience.  

Applicants must meet the following requirements: 

Age Requirements: At least 21 years of age 

Citizenship: Must be a U.S. Citizen     

Driver's License: Must have a valid Driver's License. 

Education: Must have a High School Diploma or GED Certificate. 

Character: No felony convictions and be of good moral character. 

Residency: No residency requirement. 

Applications must be picked up at the Virginia City Hall during normal business hours. Please 

call prior to your arrival due to the Lobby being closed. 

 



 


